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ATTENDANCE FOR W/B 08/10/18 

 

Reception Class    93.79 %      Year 1    94.83%    

Year 2                 96.80%       Year 3    96.43%       

Year 4                  96.67%       Year 5    94.67%     

Year 6      99.00%                           

Congratulations to Year 6 for the best attendance! 

AUTUMN TERM – IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Thursday 18th October 

 

Sunday 21st October 

School Mass in Church 

 

Monday 22nd October  

The McAuley School Y6 Open Evening  

Catch Up Session 8.30am – 10.00am  

 

Flu Vaccination sessions Reception to Y5 

 

Thursday 25th October 

School closes for half term holiday 

 

Friday 26th October 

Training Day school closed 

 

Monday 5th November 

School opens for the second half of Autumn Term 

 

Thursday 8th November 

Operation Christmas Child 

 

Friday 9th November 

Flu Vaccination catch-up session 

 

Friday 16th November 

Children in Need non-uniform day 

 

Thursday 29th November 

School Christmas Fayre 

 

Please see St Joseph’s website for term dates for 

the next academic year 2018/2019. 

 

SCHOOL MASS IN CHURCH 

Sunday 21st October 11:00am 

 

Please join us for School Mass at Christ the King 

Church this Sunday 21st October at 11.00am. 

 

Our children will be leading the Mass. 

 

All parents, carers and families are welcome – please 

come along and support the children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDER! INDIVIDUAL AND FAMILY SCHOOL 

PHOTOGRAPHS 

Please send into school your completed photograph 

orders by Monday 22nd October 2018. 

Thank you! 

FLU VACCINATIONS Reception Class to Year 5 

The flu vaccination sessions will take place in school on 

Monday 22nd October.   

Please ensure that you have completed and returned 

your child’s consent form. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FRIENDS OF ST JOSEPH’S 

 

The Friends of St Joseph’s PTA group are participating 

in the PURPLE VOUCHERS scheme for 2018/2019. 

              

Purple Vouchers is the little book that makes a BIG 

difference to families in the UK. With £1000s in 

savings on days out & family time you will quickly 

recoup the cost of this book – then continue making 

savings throughout the year. 

 

Books are on sale at the school office priced £25. 

 

For more information go to www.purplevouchers.co.uk 

Y6 KINGSWOOD RESIDENTAIL TRIP 

To secure a place on the Y6 annual 3 day residential 

trip to Kingswood, a non-refundable deposit of 

£50.00 is due by 

 Monday 5th November. 

 Please pay via your online ParentPay account.  

 

There will be an information session for the 

residential on Thursday 25th October at 3.30pm 

PARENT, SENIOR LEADER AND GOVERNOR COFFEE MORNING 

Our first coffee morning took place last Friday. Please look out for information about what was discussed - this 

will be shared on the app and website.  Please visit Mrs Kelly if you have any questions.  

 


